
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

SCOTT BENSON 

COUNCIL MEMBER 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Law Department 

Through: Council President Mary Sheffield 
From:   Council Member Scott Benson submitting memorandum relative to 

Date:    8/16/2022 
RE:       Opinion on Gun warning labels  

 

 
 

SUMMARY: 

Please prepare an opinion on the legality of placing warning labels at City of Detroit gun 
seller locations. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Teri Bright  

Position: Policy Analyst 

 

 
 


